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Friends of the Meadow Scheduled Meeting ‘1‘% ' |
February 4, 2025 i

6:00 | TOWKC

The Friends of the Meadow meeting scheduled for February 4, 2025 at 6:00 was canceled due
to a lack of a quorum.

The next regularly scheduled Friends of the Meadow meeting will be on March 4, 2025 at 6:00
George and Libby



